
Attention Members: 
 

 
 

Our Warm Water Pool will be having a private event for a birthday party on 
Saturday, February 1st from 1:00-2:30pm and it will be closed off from other 

participants utilizing this space: 
 
 
 

Warm Water Pool  
Private Event/Birthday Party 

Saturday, 2/1/25 from  

1:00-2:30pm 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation surrounding this event 

reservation. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you! 

  -LCP Management 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




